PERSONAL

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 13 May 1988

Dra ke,

You have kindly agreed to help with the Prime Minister's
speech on Europe in mid-September. There is one more
immediate task on which I know that she would also welcome
your help if you have the time, and that is the speech which
she will make to the Canadian Parliament on 22 June. It would
be particularly useful to have some suggestions for an
introductory historical passage. Thereafter the intention is
to deal with a number of fundamentals, both in the way we run
our societies and in foreign affairs and defence. If you were
able to suggest some modules or draft passages that would be
very helpful. Ideally we would need your contribution -
especially the historical section - by the first few days of
June (or earlier if possible).
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(C. D. POWELL)

The Lord Thomas of Swynnerton
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